
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE MULTIPROTOCOL LABEL SWITCHING (MPLS) 
SYSTEM FOR THE WARREN COUNTY TELECOMMUNICATIONS DEPARTMENT 

 
Sealed proposals for the MPLS System for the Warren County Telecommunications Department 
will be received by the Warren County Commissioners Office, 406 Justice Drive, Lebanon, 
Ohio, 45036, until 12:00 p.m., May 24, 2019. 
 
Proposal documents and Questions regarding the proposal may be obtained from Dustin Flint, 
Warren County Telecommunications, 500 Justice Drive, Lebanon, Ohio, 45036 at 513-695-2812 
or by email at dustin.flint@wcoh.net.   
 
Sealed proposals for the MPLS System will be received by Dustin Flint until 12:00 p.m., May 
24, 2019: 
 

Warren County Telecommunications  
Attn: Dustin Flint 
500 Justice Drive 

Lebanon, Ohio 45036 
 
This notice is posted on the Warren County Government internet site.  The Warren County 
Government Web Site can be accessed by logging onto the internet and typing in the following 
address http://www.co.warren.oh.us/commissioners/Resources/Bids/Default.aspx. Please contact 
the Warren County Commissioners Office at (513) 695-1250 if you have trouble with this 
procedure or if you need additional information on accessing bid project information on our web 
site.  
 
By order of the Board of County Commissioners, Warren County, Ohio. 
 
 
 
 
       ___________________________________ 
       Tina Osborne, Clerk  
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